
 

 

 

Meeting: 7th December 2022 

Present: Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Bundy, Emmie, Emma, Tobi, Betsy, 

Charlie, Ella, Ella and Seb. 

Joshua, Joey, Noah, Ruby unable to make meeting. 

 

Minutes:  

 

The children discussed that the Elf Run will be on 15th December and 

the children will run around the track. Children are to check that 

their teacher has sent out the sponsorship forms out. Hats, 

Mornflake pots and stickers have arrived. It was discussed that 

children need to wear suitable footwear especially as part of the 

track is rather muddy. Mrs Cheadle said that she would speak to Mr 

Picken to see if something could be done to improve this area. 

Mr Hancock has asked if the children could ask their classes- 

*What do they think about playtimes? 

* What works well? 

* What can be improved? 

 

A.O.B.: no 

 

Date of next meeting: 18th January 2023 at 2.30pm in KS1 area. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://alsagerschool-co-uk.temp.connectedcheshire.org.uk/eip/partners.html&sa=U&ei=mFEuVJ2BJIfbaq-ogvgI&ved=0CBoQ9QEwAg&usg=AFQjCNE2B2Qc26bZTomcku_4v3kw07PeYg

